
Dear Parents 

The end of this school year has been a busy and enjoyable time in school. On Tuesday, we held 
our Leavers’ Service at North Cave Church. The children from each class shared their                      
memories from the past school year, sang a selection of songs, read poems and led us in prayer. 
Reverend Barry kindly gave all our Y6 leavers a Bible and he told them how to use it. Thank you 
to all the parents and carers who joined us for this lovely service and for the comments for the 
children. 

On Wednesday, the children enjoyed their end of term discos. Thank you to the FONCS for                       
organising these events. Good fun was certainly was had by all! 

On Thursday evening, we held our Year 6 Leavers’ evening for the Y6 children and their                     
families. The weather was kind to us and the children enjoyed the event celebrating with family 
and friends. I would like to thank Miss Hurst for cooking the delicious meal and to the FONCS 
for providing the refreshments. Thank you. 

Today is the last day in the summer term and for some children it is the last day as pupils in 
our school. The day started with our leavers’ assembly which was well attended by the families 
of the Year 6 children. Each child talked about their memories from when they were in each 
class as they were growing up. Earlier in the year, our Year 6 children were given a leavers’ 
hoodie and today they were given an autograph book which they have been using today. I would 
like to thank our Year 6 pupils for being a super year group and wish them lots of happiness and 
success in their secondary schools. 

This afternoon we held a special assembly for Miss Stipetic as it is her last day working at our 
school. Miss Stipetic has been a valued colleague for seven years, working in Class 3 and Class 4 
and leading P.E. across school. On behalf of all the staff, governors and children I would like to 
wish Miss Stipetic all the very best for the future. 

Finally, on behalf of everyone at school. I hope you all have a restful and enjoyable summer and 
we are looking forward to seeing you in September. 

Yours sincerely  

Sally Cawood 

Assistant Headteacher  
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                           Our School Vision: 

A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 

Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 

Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 

Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 

Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 

Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing. 

1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 

 



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this week: 

Class 1         This week we have enjoyed our church service. 

Class 2         This week we have enjoyed going to the church. 

Class 3         This week we have enjoyed creating our gift boxes in DT. 

Class 4         This week we have enjoyed all of the different leavers’ activities.           

Our Weekly Reflection  

Living out our school values of: 

Determination, Trust, Friendship and Respect 

  

 

This Week’s Achievements   

Congratulations! 

   Well done to:- 

Freddie for his football medal  

 

Willow for her Brownies badge and 
certificate 

 

Erin for her swimming certificate 

 

Edith for her swimming certificate 
and badge 

 

Abigail for her swimming               
certificate and badge  

 

Dominic for his swimming                                                 
certificate and badge 

 

Erin for her swimming                               
certificate and badge 

 

Orla for her swimming                             
certificate and badge  

 

Meredith for her swimming medal 

 

George for his football trophy 

 

Ellis for his football trophy 

 

 


